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I am very excited to announce Allison Wray as the New 
Assistant Site Supervisor at College Wood ESE. She will be in 
charge of our morning program and assisƟng in the 
aŌernoon program as well. She is coming to us from Mohawk 
Trail Elementary school. Allison is a great new addiƟon to our 
team. If your child aƩended schools out camp, they probably 
already met her! She worked both weeks of School’s Out 
Camp at West Clay Elementary. Please give her a warm 
welcome as she learns all the new students and parents at 
College Wood. With that in mind, please remember to bring 
your photo ID with you at pick up, so we don’t have to send 
you back to your car in the cold!  

December is full of Holiday cheer– it’s also a month full of 

birthdays! If you celebrate a birthday in December, then 

your birthstone is turquoise which represents prosperity, 

success, and good fortune. This month our December 

birthdays were:  Sophie Ash, Ridhi ByriseƩy, Aidan 

Carpenter,  Jadon Fernando,  Abraham Gabr, Arnav Gandhi,  

Ronith Inabathini,  Abhay Kapoor, Vineet Kheradia, Oviya 

Kumaran,  Ava McFatridge, Suthrith Muddam,  Alexandra 

Neuffer, Vedika Vyas,  and Mela Wight. Happy birthday to 

these students!  

Welcome, Ms. Wray! New Assistant Site Supervisor 

Audrey Cooper, Site Supervisor 

December Birthdays! 

Kathryn Bradberry, Assistant Site Supervisor 


